
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NAPA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

 
 
 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF OCTOBER 10, 2017 AT 9:00 A.M. HAS 
BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO  

AN EMERGENCY DECLARATION.   
 
 
 
 
 

THE NEXT SPECIAL MEETING WILL BE  
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 10, 2017 AT 1:00 P.M. AT THE SHERIFF'S OFFICE 

1535 AIRPORT BOULEVARD, NAPA, CA 94558 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                  
GLADYS I. COIL, CLERK OF THE  
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 


